
Mid-America Champions! 
 
 

This year at the Regional Championships in Schaumburg, IL, Harling School of Irish Dance took 
home 1st place in the Girls U8 4-hand ceili competition! Congratulations to Addison Leuzzi, 

Summer Newman, Annika Orlando, and Zoey Craig. 
 

     
 
 

 
 
 

In addition to their big win, every single dancer from Harling that attended the Mid-America 
Oireachtas came home with a medal. All 17 ceili dancers recalled, and 6 soloists will be heading 

to Washington, DC for the North American Irish Dance Championships in July! 
 


